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9/4/2016

Dear Family and Friends,

This has been a wonderful month! The Board traveled to Bungoma for the graduation and
dedication of the Riley Kasosi Evangelical Church. (We still need $2400 to finish windows, etc.)
We are so excited that we have 30 new students ready to join the Bible College at Bungoma.
That field is on fire for God and is really expanding.

Pray that we have discernment for the way forward. So much is happening!!

Victory Church in Katwanyaa has had a very active door-to-door visitation program and people
have been saved and are coming to church. The church is overflowing, so pray for wisdom and

funds on how we can expand the church. It has been a need for some time.

The church is built on a hillside, so the only way to expand is to tear out the front of the building.

The church people are working to get money themselves. They are now getting the idea that
the ministry cannot do everything, and many churches are beginning to do what they can for
themselves without asking the mission. We praise God for this spiritual growth that makes them
want to give to God and serve Him with whatever they have. There are now 25 churches.

It still continues to be very cold here, especially in the morning and evenings. We thank you all
for your giving and prayers. One thing we know for sure is that GOOD THINGS HAPPEN
WHEN GOD'S PEOPLE PRAY!!!



Love, Hoyt and Lois

Note: This info minus the pictures will appear on the September receipts. Lois wanted those of
you with email addresses to be able to see the new pictures thus | have sent this as an update.
Enjoy! Blessings- Sue



